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Looking into the future. Sophomore Class Officers L-r: Sue Wells, treasurer; Elaine Schaumberg,
secretary; George Miller, president; and Dusty MacGregor, vice-president.

THE SOPHOMORE YEAR, A TIME
OF CONFUSION AND EXCITEMENT.

This year's sophomore class entered Wayzata Senior High with much more vitality
and school spirit than had been seen for quite some time. Most of them had been in
the Senior High building when they were in seventh grade, so the confusion resulting
from the change of schools was kept to a minimum. They found that the main dif-
ference between Senior High~and Junior High was the multitude of extra-curricular
activities now available to them.

A very responsible class which had the ability to organize and accomplish things, it
added much to clubs like G.A.A., F.T.A. Y-Teens and Math CluB. Sophomores also
contributed many ideas and much time to Student Council. Among other things,
they suffered the inconveniences of sharing packed lockers, although this problem
was solved with the opening of the new wing.

In their next two years at Wayzata they will see the addition of an auditorium
which will give them a better opportunity to take advantage of the many programs
available from outfside sources.

We wish the Class of 1968 much luck during the next two years when they will be
assuming the leadership of Wayzata Senior High, and hope they will retain the atti--
tudes and high level of achievement that they have displayed this year.



